Geometry B Final 2020

First – thank you so much to those students who are working hard to stay up to date with the material and the classes and for just popping in to see myself and Mrs. Edwards.   We know not everybody is able to for a wide variety of reasons but know that we appreciate the efforts.
As our weird year comes to an end, we would like to let you know what the end will look like.  We have 2 most classes (Volume of figures – aren’t you so excited!) and a Final Project that I will describe below.
ALL WORK IS DUE BY MAY 20TH!!!  We have to have grades in by the 21st…that means any assessments sent out, all homework and the project is due by the 21st.
[bookmark: _GoBack]
Final Project – We would like for you to build a CHEAT SHEET that you would have used on the final for the following Chapters  7,8,9…All the information you need is on BRENNER’s STAFF DIRECTORY WEBSITE.  THERE WILL BE NO FINAL EXAM!!!  But we are pretending.  
I would suggest looking through the review solutions from each chapter to build it.  Don’t make it more than a page front and back (some of you won’t even need that).  Label sections, underline, colors, bubbles around information to make it clear. Take a picture of it and email it to me by the 20th!!!

You are welcome to ask questions during office hours or during class time when we are finished with the lesson.  

This has been a weird time.  Thank you for visiting with us.  Please come see us next semester just to say hi and connect for reals.  
Remember to say thank you to the people putting food in front of you.  Offer to help cook, clean, or work on projects around your house.  Go outside and look at the sky and breathe. Eat something healthy (you know green) once in a while.  Be nice.  Reach out to a friend and say “hi, how are you”.  Read a book.  Watch a dumb movie.  We are all in this together even though we are alone during it.   Have a great summer.    
